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TAX RELIEF PROVIDED BY THE CARES ACT 

 

Technical Correction to Restore Faster Write-Offs for Interior Building Improvements 

The CARES Act makes a technical correction to the 2017 Tax Law that retroactively treats (1) a 

wide variety of interior, non-load-bearing building improvements (qualified improvement property 

(QIP)) as eligible for bonus deprecation (and hence a 100% write-off) or for treatment as 15-year 

MACRS property or (2) if required to be treated as alternative depreciation system property, as 

eligible for a write-off over 20 years. The correction of the error in the 2017 Tax Law restores the 

eligibility of QIP for bonus depreciation, and in giving QIP 15-year MACRS status, restores 15-

year MACRS write-offs for many leasehold, restaurant and retail improvements. 

 


